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MONDAY MESSAGES
September 16, 2019

Digital Copy

Rodeo Day

In celebration of the Dixie Roundup Rodeo, we will be having an assembly on
Wednesday morning for the students. Students are encouraged to wear western
clothing and/or cowboy hats if they wish.

STEAM Career Family Night

Mark your calendars for STEAM Career Family Night, Thursday, October 10, 2019, from
6:00 - 7:30 p.m. Stay tuned for more information.

Security Doors Bring New Procedures

Diamond Valley’s new security doors were recently installed and began fully functioning
at the beginning of September 2019.

Parents are still welcome to visit the school and volunteers are always appreciated! As
always, parents need to check in at the front office to get a visitor badge before being
“‘buzzed” in. However, parents need to arrange with the teacher ahead of time if they
need to visit with a teacher or if they are coming to volunteer so that the teacher knows
to be expecting them; otherwise, parents will not be allowed to be “buzzed” in until prior
arrangement with the teacher can be made.

Of course, parents are always welcome to come and eat lunch with their child as well.
You need to check in at the office first and then get “buzzed” into the rest of the school.
Thank you for helping with our new and improved safety procedures.


https://docs.google.com/document/d/11VfAgm2KvF7eCqb0FKJUWSnKnx-OPSA3UenMbuUH-1g/edit?usp=sharing

Choir

The DVES Choir will be performing at the Spooky Town Festival on October 12 at 11:30
a.m. in the St. George Town Square. They will be ordering choir shirts for this
performance, as well as all future performances during the school year. Please have
your child bring $7.00 and the T shirt order form to the front office by Friday, September
20, 2019. Shirts will be ordered Friday afternoon. If your child does not turn in a choir
shirt order form they may not receive a shirt in time for the first performance.

Notes from the PTO

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

Don't forget there are still opportunities to volunteer at the school! Whether you can only
give 1 hour a week, or you can help with an event - WE WILL TAKE YOU!!

WE NEED HELP THIS FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 20th! Sign up to distribute Food Bank
bags to our students. Every third Friday at the end of school.

SIGN UP HERE TO HELP HAND OUT FOOD BAGS

ONGOING! Sign up to help with the 100 Mile Club. Come and scan QR codes at lunch
recess for an hour.

SIGN UP HERE TO HELP WITH 100 MILE CLUB

HELP US OUT! Sign up to help with White Ribbon Week or the 4th/5th Grade
Geography Challenge.

SIGN UP HERE TO VOLUNTEER FOR THE PTO ACTIVITIES/EVENTS

DIAMOND VALLEY SPIRIT WEAR

Everyone should have received a free school shirt last week, but if you want to order
another one for your student, or for the whole family, please go to the following link.
There you can buy shirts, jackets, sweatshirts, etc. CHECK IT OUT! The store will only
be open for TWO WEEKS, so don't miss out!

ORDER DVES SPIRIT WEAR HERE


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0a4dadaa23abfd0-food
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0a4dadaa23abfd0-100mile
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0a4dadaa23abfd0-ptovolunteers
https://dvewear2019.itemorder.com/sale

SOCIAL MEDIA

Follow Diamond Valley Elementary School (@DVESDiamondbacks) on Facebook and

Instagram! This is a great way to know what is happening at the school and see the fun
things that make DVES awesome!



